

Just the Fax

A fax bulletin from Molina Healthcare of Michigan (MHM) June 6, 2019

Health Risk Assessment (HRA)

Health Risk Assessment Provider Incentive

The HRA is a health survey for Healthy Michigan members to evaluate their health risks and quality of life. It is designed to identify healthy behavior goals and is intended to be completed during a member's annual well care visit.

Non-frail Healthy Michigan Members that did not have a completed HRA annually based on their enrollment date are at risk for being dis-enrolled from the Healthy Michigan Plan into the Healthy Michigan Plan (HMP) Marketplace.

How can you help?

Encourage your members to receive their annual well care visits and complete the HRA. Molina does not utilize a CPT code on a claim to track HRAs. Lab results are valid up to one year of the current visit date.



Complete Section 4 of the HRA and sign



Fax or mail completed HRAs to: Maximus or Molina Healthcare of MI

INCENTIVE BONUS

\$25 ANNUALLY
Additional \$25 if completed with 150 days of enrollment

The HRA Form can be submitted and viewed on the CHAMPS system via the HRA Questionnaire web page. See the link below for instructions.

https://www.michigan.gov/documents/mdhhs/Provider Instructions for Completing the Health Risk_Assessment_620500_7.pdf

A copy of the most current HRA can be found on the Molina Healthcare of Michigan website: http://www.molinahealthcare.com/providers/mi/medicaid/forms/Pages/fuf.aspx listed under Pay for Performance.

FAX completed HRAs to: Maximus at 517.763.0200 OR Molina Healthcare of MI at 855.671.1283 MAIL completed HRAs to: Molina Healthcare of Michigan Attn: Healthcare Services 880 W Long Lake Rd, Suite 600 Troy, MI 48098

If you have additional questions, please contact your Provider Service Representative at 855.322.4077 or email MHMProviderServicesMailbox@MolinaHealthcare.com